
 

Year 2 Newsletter –18th September 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the new school year. Your children have settled in well and are 

getting used to the year 2 routine. 

Year 2 will be having PE lessons on Tuesdays and Wednesdays. Please 

ensure that their PE kits are in school on Mondays. 

The Year 2 Team 

 

Our big question is: 

What would Traction Man use to make himself a 

new superhero costume? 

Next week’s learning: 

RE: We will be exploring Psalm 139 and thinking about the phrase; ‘Great and 

wonderful Creator God, I thank you and I praise you for creating 

wonderful me.’ 

English: We will begin to learn how to proof-read and edit our work and 

improve our sentences by making revisions and additions.  We will also be 

looking at the expanded noun phrases. 

Maths: Numbers up to 100 on the line, addition and subtraction using the line. 

Science: Continuing to test materials and discover their properties.  

Computing: We will be using ‘Book Creator’ (which is a free app to download 

on Apple and Google) to create e-books.   

Homework: Each Friday the children will be given CLIC and spelling for 

homework. This should be completed and returned to school on the 

Wednesday of the following week. 

 

 

 
Key Dates 

22nd September – Online Meet the 

Teacher Videos (on G-Suite) 

6th and 7th December – KS1 Nativity 

Play 

Key Reminders 

Please could you start collecting 

recyclable materials for our DT 

project.  We would appreciate items 

such as plastic trays, yoghurt pots, 

cardboard, foil etc.  We will be using 

these materials to make boats in a 

few weeks.  


